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TMB restricts Garland physician 
  
On October 2, 2014, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily restricted, with 
notice, the Texas medical license of Robert Eugene Flynn, M.D., under the authority of Section 
164.0595 of the Medical Practice Act. The restriction was effective immediately. 

The restriction prohibits Dr. Flynn from having any contact with children in the course and scope 
of his practice as a physician. 

The temporary restriction was based on the panel’s findings that on March 6, 2014, Dr. Flynn 
was arrested on charges that included an alleged violation of Texas Penal Code, 21.02, which 
the Board learned of at the time Dr. Flynn completed his license renewal in August 2014. The 
matter is currently set for a jury trial in Collin County in December 2014. 

The temporary restriction remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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